
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 16 September 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Just a few notices and reminders this week. 
 
Open Morning 
Our annual ‘open morning’ takes place on Saturday 1st October between 10am and 1pm. We will be 
sending permission letters to parents if your child has volunteered to help out on the day. We are visiting 
local primary schools with invitation ‘flyers’ over the next couple of weeks. This is always a great event and 
propective Y5 and Y6 students and their families are welcome to come and tour our fantastic school and 
meet our wonderful staff. 
 
Breakfast Offer 
Our new caterers are offering ‘breakfast items’ for sale from 8.15am to 8.40am daily. 
Toast 25p, Half Bagel 45p, Toasted Teaccake 60p, Toasted Muffin 35p. 
There is also free porridge! 
 
Equipment shop 
Many thanks to our students who are running the school equipment shop from Wednesday next week. Basic 
items will be on sale each morning in the dining hall before the start of the school day. Cash will be needed 
to purchase items from the shop. Items are mainly sold at cost but any small profit will be used by students 
for environmental projects. Black pen 20p, Blue pen 20p, Green pen 20p, 4 colour pen £1.50, HB pencil 10p, 
Ruler 10p. 
 
Reminders 
Monday 19 September is a bank holiday for the State Funeral of Her Majesty The Queen; school will be 
closed on this day. We reopen again on Tuesday 20th September at the normal time. 
 
There will be a parent’s evening for our Year 7 students on Thursday 6th October, this is an opportunity to 
meet form tutors and find out how your child has settled in. Details will be sent out later next week for 
parents to book a time. 
The other parents evening times were sent earlier this week for your diaries and calendars. 
 
Please remember to send in a written note or a copy of the appointment letter if your child needs to attend 
a medical or dental appointment during the school day. Thank you. 
Finally this week… 
We have all been witness, over the past couple of weeks, to a significant event in History. It will be an 
emotional bank holiday for many people and our thoughts and prayers are with you all. 
 
“I know just how much I rely on my own faith to guide me through the good times and the bad.”  
Queen Elizabeth II. 
 
All my best wishes, 

                                                                                                                                                         
Mrs D. Mitchell 
Headteacher 
 


